
I am writing this to express my concern for lack of interest within the leaders of the city 
of Portland. This idea of a ferry here was introduced several years ago. The plan that 
has been shared shows only positive reasons a ferry service here should be on the 
water providing many services for a vast types of people. 
Please help the push to get this underway let’s have it in service in a few years. 
Bruce Post 


